August 28, 2018 www.vpcga.com

Registration Deadline is this Thursday 8/30 for 2018 Annual Meeting at the Greenbrier

We are pleased with the registrtion to date for the VPCGA's 70th Annual Meeting at the Greenbrier September 30-October 2. As the end of summer and the beginning of a new school year is a busy time for everyone, we would like to remind you that the deadline to reserve your room at the VPCGA rate is **this Thursday**!



<u>Click here</u> to enter our registration site and view other detailed information. We encourage spouse participation as there are no additional charges for spouse registration.

As stated, hotel reservations at the Greenbrier must be made by this Thursday August 30 to guarantee our group rate. <u>Click here</u> for room reservations. We hope to see you there!

Hazmat Training

Also coming next month is Hazardous Materials training which is mandatory every three years for all personnel involved in delivering or shipping petroleum products. There is limited seating for the class in Mount Jackson on September 13, and several spaces available for the class in Winchester on September 14. Please call me to reserve spots for your company.

Rob Bailey VPCGA NORA Coordinator 804-873-1900 rob@vpcga.com

© 2018 Virginia Petroleum, Convenience and Grocery Association. Information in this publication may not be reproduced or otherwise disseminated by non-VPCGA members without prior consent.